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To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
Dear Lorraine Hunt, 
 
I'm responding to information about the proposed or already in-use 
cost-benefit analysis guidelines which value youth higher than older 
citizens.  I understand that such heartwrenching judgments may need to be 
made in some situations, but this reasoning should never be used to 
water-down anti-pollution requirements.  Instead, for the health of all, we 
should be increasing the requirements.  The short term savings for 
industries, is just that, short term.  In the long run, all of our lives will 
be unnecessarily compromised by pollution.  Cutting down on pollution now, 
saves lives and money in the future. 
 
Please do not move forward with this kind of formula. 
 
Sincerely,  Cedar Barstow, 1485 Sumac Ave., Boulder, CO 80304 
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